LITTLE RIVER BAND OF OTTAWA INDIANS
TRIBAL COURT

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER: 2021-005

ORDER REGARDING RE-OPENING OF JUSTICE CENTER BUILDING
AND COURT OPERATIONS EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2021

On March 17, 2020, the Little River Band of Ottawa Indians, a federally recognized
American Indian Tribe and sovereign Native Nation, closed the Tribal Government until March
30, 2020, for the health, safety, and well-being of the tribal citizens, employees, and the
community.

On March 23, 2020, a decision was made to extend the closure until April 13, 2020, on
April 7, 2020, the Ogema, by Executive order, extended the closure through April 30, 2020, on
April 24, 2020, extended the closure on May 15, 2020, and on May 11, 2020, the Ogema, but
Executive Order, extended the closure through May 27, 2020, the Ogema issued another
Executive Order extending the closure through July 31, 2020. On July 22, 2020, another
Executive Order was entered regarding partial openings of Government Buildings. In response to
that order, the Court issued Administrative Order 020-007. On June 25, 2021 the Ogema issued
an Executive Order regarding building re-openings, and then another one regarding the Justice
Center. This Administrative Order follows.

The Justice Center Building is closed to the public, except by appointment only until
further order of the Court, or by Executive Order of the Ogema. If you need an appointment,
contact the office you wish to make an appointment with. You may contact the Court for
appointments with the Court at 231-398-3406.

All Court Operations as stated in Administrative Order 020-007 remains in full effect.

Date: June 30, 2021




